NCE-UH TITANS
Ryan Pahl A.D.
rpahi@ulenhitterdal.k12.mn.us

NCE ) U/H
408 Main Ave. W. 27 2nd St. N.
Twin Valley, MN 56584 Ulen, MIN 56585
{218)584-5151 (218) 596-8853
nce.ki2.mn.us ulenhitterdal.k12.mn.us

February 23rd, 2021

Hello Parents, Guardians, Student-Athletes, Staff and Community Members,

After meeting this morning, administration teams from both Norman County East and Ulen-
Hitterdal Public. Schools have come to the agreement to restart all K-12 extracurricular activities

on Wednesday, March 3rd. You can expect more information coming directly from your coaches.

As always, information regarding sports/activities schedules can be found on:
The Titan Activities Calendar

The Pine to Prairie Conference Calendar

Thank you for your understanding during these difficult times. The ability to get our student-
athletes back into the gymnasium and be able to give them the opportunity to do what they love
in a safe and controlled environment, is of the utmost importance to the staff and administration

from both districts.
Thank you and GO TITANS!
-Ryan Pahl

NCE/UH Activities Director
2/23/2021



